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I find this to be a reactionary and unnecessary attempt to stifle voter participation.  

There is no, zip, zero, nada, nil, zilch evidence (let me repeat that evidence e.g. 

proof) that there is any significant fraud with the Oregon vote by mail system.  

Oregon has had decades of success with mail in voting.  This is fear mongering by 

Trump zealots to disenfranchise those that they know are opposed to their agenda.  

They know that by limiting participation that their candidates / measures have a better 

chance of election success.  This should die in committee  


